Winston Campus Junior High
College Life Day
Memo to College Students

Thank you once again for agreeing to participate in College Life Day at Winston Campus Junior High on Friday, January 11.  As chair of the organizing committee, I want to extend our faculty's appreciation to ;you for taking a morning out of your holiday vacation to discuss what life is like at your college with our students at Winston.

The attached document provides you a list of starter questions for your workshop.  Please cover this basic information at the beginning of each session.  this info should jump start questions from our Winston students.  They will want to know your personal viewpoint about college and how you chose your school.  So don't be shy - inject your own opinions and unique personality!

The morning session will start about 8 a.m. and end before noon.  Please park in the front lot, located at 900 East Palatine Road, and enter the office through the main door.  A hospitality room will be set up for you to enjoy juice and coffee as well as breakfast treats before the workshops begin.  Come early and meet others like yourself before the workshops begin.  Dress is "campus casual."  In other words, wear your college gear.

you will conduct five sessions of your workshops, each lasting about 30-35 minutes.  Different groups of 25-30 seventh and eighth grade students will attend each workshop along with at least on Winston faculty member.  If you need any audio-visual equipment for your session, please contact me via email (banasiar@ccsd15.net) or phone (847-705-4856) as soon as possible so we can have the equipment ready for you.  We have projectors available if you want to bring in your own laptop to show slides/photos of your campus.

Thank you again for joining us at Winston's College Life Day.
